
Postcard to my Family 

by Leo Guerrero 1B 

             Date:9-1-2030 

To my mum, dad and my brother David, 

 

How are all of you? I’m having a very good time in Tokyo. I’m currently writing a 

postcard to you from Hotel Nikko, where we’ll be staying during our trip abroad. 

 

On the first day after we arrived, we went to the Tokyo Skytree. What a spectacular 

view of the city! I took some photos up there - I’ll show you when I get home. Soon 

after, we did some sightseeing around the Sumida River, near the Skytree. Our group 

(No. 7) rented bikes from a store on the north bank and cycled along the river. It was 

very fun - I think you would’ve liked it too! 

 

On the second day, we hiked up Mount Fuji, the tallest mountain in Japan. Since it 

was already cold, I didn’t need to bring a towel. Although I was very tired from the 

trek, the stunning scenery was definitely worth it! That night, we also tried some local 

cuisine at a busy night market. I had a variety of sushi, Takoyaki (deep-fried octopus 

balls), and ramen. Everything was so tasty - I loved all the different flavours! 

 

We still have two more days before we head home. Tomorrow, we’ll visit the Odaiba 

Science Museum, and after that, we plan to explore Ginza. See you again soon!  

 

Love,  

Leo 


